
From: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance  
Sent: vendredi, 8 mars 2024 23:22 
To: Steinunn Fjóla Sigurðardóttir  
Cc: Anna Sigríður Einarsdóttir ; Magnús Óskarsson ; 
Fiona Marshall <fiona.marshall@un.org> 
Subject: RE: ACCC/C/2019/168 (Iceland) - questions to the communicants and the Party concerned 

Dear Steinunn, 

Thank you for speaking this afternoon. 

I understand that, due to Ms. Bjargmundsdóttir having left the Ministry, my letter of 22 January 
2024 was not received by the Ministry. 

In these circumstances, and in order to progress matters as soon as possible, the Committee looks 
forward to receive:  

(a) Iceland‘s view on whether it considers a hearing is needed, by next Friday, 15 March 2024. 
(b) Iceland‘s reply to the questions in my letter of 22 January 2024, by four weeks from today‘s 

date, namely Friday, 5 April 2024. 
(c) Any comments Iceland wishes to make on the communicants‘ reply of 19 February 2024, 

also by Friday, 5 April 2024. 
Please do not hesitate to let me know if you have any questions regarding the above. 

With kind regards, 
Fiona 
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